
NEWS RELEASE 
 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA  COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 
Post Office Box 120128 San Diego, CA  92112-0128 

 

 

 

Release: Immediately Contact:     Karen Dalton 

Date: 01/08/16 Phone: (619) 450-5353 

    

    

San Diego Superior Court  

To Temporarily Suspend Its Website and  

Some Self-Help /On-Line Services  
 Services Unavailable on Sunday, January 10th. 

 

 

The San Diego Superior Court’s website (www.sdcourt.ca.gov) will be temporarily 

unavailable on Sunday, January 10th from 7:00am – 5:00pm.  The temporary shutdown, which 

includes website self-help and on-line services, is the result of Court staff performing system 

maintenance. 

It is suggested that Court website consumers wanting to access services on the 10th, wait 

to use on-line services until after 5:00pm. 
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